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From: Michael Casile <mikec711g@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, November 17, 2024 9:31 AM
To: Reynold Levocz <rlevocz@harnett.org>
Subject: 29 Elmon Gilchrist

Hello Mr. LeVocz,  Thanks again for the info on Thursday (and educating me a bit).  Ironically, there is a pre-made path through the woods that my tree guy created to get his skid steer down there.  So worst case, Ronnie would have to do 2 more.  I spoke with Ronnie and he suggested that we wait until I get the plumbing running so that we can easily test it.  So we are probably going on hold for a few weeks (possibly a bit more since I had a bit of a gravity issue Friday when taking down the final bricks) ... but I wanted to thank you and let you know that it would likely be a little bit before you hear from us again ... which will give us enough time to test it more easily.  Thanks,

